
 

 

7th September 2015 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
REMINDER 

5WM & 6JB Sleepover at School 
Friday 11th September 

 
Before the summer break, your child’s class won a sleepover at school as a prize from the PTA Auction 
of Promises. Every child in 5WM and 6JB is invited to the sleepover, which is taking place this Friday 11th 
September. 
 
Please drop your child off at school at 6.00pm (all children should have their dinner at home before 
coming to the sleepover). The following morning, children are to be collected from school at 9.00am. 
Please make sure your child brings a sleeping bag, pillow and any other necessities for the sleepover. 
 
It should be a really lovely evening and a lot of fun for the children! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Deborah Howard 
Headteacher 


